NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDMENT OF IMPACT FEES

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons, that the City of Fulshear, Texas City Council, in accordance with
Chapter 395 of the Texas Local Government Code, Sec. 395.054, Hearing on Amendments to Land Use
Assumptions, Capital Improvements Plan, or Impact Fees, will hold a Public Hearing, on Tuesday, September 20,
2022, at 7:00 p.m. The hearing will be held at the Irene Stern Community Center located at 6920 Katy Fulshear
Road, Fulshear, Texas. The purpose of the hearing is to consider the amendment of land use assumptions and a
capital improvements plan and the imposition of an impact fee.

Copies of the proposed Impact Fee Report, including the land use assumptions, the capital improvements plan,
and the amount of proposed amended impact fees per service unit will be on file with the City Secretary and
available to the public at the City of Fulshear City Hall located at 29255 FM 1093, Suite 12B, Fulshear, Texas
77441 or at 6611 W. Cross Creek Bend, Ln, Fulshear Texas, 77441, Monday through Thursdays from 8:00 a.m.
to 5:00 p.m. and Fridays from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Any member of the public has the right to appear at the hearing and present evidence for or against the update.

If you have any questions regarding this matter. please call the City Secretary's office at 281 -346-1796.

Posted: August 16, 2022




